GFA – Sussex report Jan 2023

- Questionnaire survey sent out to gain general information on how clubs feel about competitions
 and bringing back the Sussex champs for GFA in 2023 results show that most clubs who
 answered were keen for the comp to start up again and were looking for competitions to be
 spread out throughout the year and were interested in attending workshops for judging and
 routine construction.
- 2. Action taken in response to 1. We decided to run our first Sussex champs for Novice & intermediate levels 2 + 4 hours and also including 1-hour gymnasts to encourage and give kids who attend clubs once a week a chance at county comp
- 3. Beth has been in touch with lancing leisure centre who had given us a good rate of hire for the day 19th of March and confirmed venue
- 4. We have also booked Gymevent to run online entry and scoring on the day
- 5. Would like to book the county card reader for the weekend for door entry (how is this set up?)
- 6. We will be asking clubs to provide a helper to clear the gym away at the end of the comp
- 7. T- shirts is there a specific colour for Sussex officials?
- 8. Banners? are there any county ones available for gymnasts registration?
- 9. Medals ordered from Lisa (heather to action)
- 10. Anyone from the committee available to help on the day would be much appreciated